March 15th, 1927,

Dr. J. A. Nicholson,
Registrar,
MeGill University.

Dear Dr. Nicholson:-

In the preparation of this
year's Calendar will you add to the Faculty of
Graduate Studies and Research the name of ", H.
Brittain, Professor of Entomology at Macdonald
College.

Dr. Brittain sugsests, and
Dean Barton c¢oncurs, that on page 44 of the
Announcement of the abdove mentioned Fegulty the
word "Zoology" should be dropped, as the only
pPostigraduate work which Dr, Brittain gives has
to do with Entomology and not Zoologye.

Yours faithfully,

Principal,




